Third "Temple on Mount Zion" Conference Announcement

By: Allen Wyatt
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    The third “Temple on Mount Zion” Conference in memory of Matthew B. Brown is upcoming. Here are the details:

    Saturday, November 5, 2016

Room 251 of the Tanner Building (TNRB)

Brigham Young University, Provo, Utah

Conference begins at 9:15 am

    It is open to the public.
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